
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
The Town of Turin Georgia will hold a public hearing on August 15, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at Town 
Hall, located at 47 Turin Road, Turin, GA 30289. The purpose of the public hearing is to receive 
public comment on the updated Comprehensive Plan for the planning period 2016-2036. 
All interested citizens may comment at the public hearing.  In addition the Town will accept 
written comments until 4 p.m. on August 15, 2016. Persons with special needs relating to 
handicapped accessibility or foreign language shall contact Tracey Townsend at (770) 599-0777  
prior to August 15, 2016, between the hours of 9 a.m. to 4p.m., Tuesdays and Thursdays, except 
holidays.  Persons with hearing disabilities may contact us through the Georgia Relay Service, at 
(TDD) 1-800-255-0056 or (Voice) 1-800-255-0135. 
 


